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Doris N. Dalglish

THE death of Doris N. Dalglish on nth February, 1954 
is a loss to us all in a more than personal sense. Her 
capacity for penetrating assessment and lively portrayal 

of character and scene in a charming style is exemplified in 
People Called Quakers (1938), which rekindles interest in 
Thomas Story, John Woolman, Thomas Wilkinson, Stephen 
Grellet, Caroline Stephen and others, at a time when Quaker 
seers and stalwarts are too little regarded among us. She 
also published We Have Been Glad, an autobiographical 
work, and Presbyterian Pirate, a life of R. L. Stevenson, 
besides many contributions to periodicals. Doris Dalglish 
had accepted an invitation to be president of the Friends 
Historical Society in 1955-6.

Presidential Address, etc.

THE presidential address was delivered by Dr. Geoffrey 
F. Nuttall at Friends House on ist October. It was 
entitled "James Nayler, a Fresh Approach." A summary 

appeared in The Friend for 6th November, after the lecture 
had been repeated at Woodbrooke. It is being printed 
separately, and published as Supplement no. 26, to be dis­ 
tributed with this number of the Journal.

At the Spring business meeting, held on 4th March, T. 
Canby Jones, Woodbrooke Fellow, 1953-54, delivered an 
address on "Jesus Christ in the message of George Fox."
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